
The Sealy Christian Pantry

The Sealy Christian Pantry was founded in 1987 with a Mission 
Statement -- “to demonstrate Christian love by providing food to 
people in need.” The Pantry is still in operation today.  Over the years, the 
Pantry has faced many challenges, but Trinity Lutheran Church has always 
been a constant supporter.  

The Pantry is run solely by volunteers and operates from donations 
only.  The Pantry is currently serving approximately 350 families twice a 
month from a temporary location at LifeBridge Church.  A new building is 
under construction and is due to be completed by the end of 2024.  

The Pantry is open to distribute food, and other non-food items, every 
Wednesday morning from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon.  The address at 
the temporary location is 2162 FM 2187 in Sealy and the phone number is 
979-885-3866.  You can reach Pantry volunteers at this number if you are in
need of food, or if you would like to volunteer to serve.   


